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WAPITICOAST
D I S T R I C T C O U N C I L 7.4.13

Dear David,

WATER SUPPLY
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Council

4 ’
Further to my letter regarding sourcing water from the Wellington Regional Council
network, the Kapiti Coast District Council resolved on 3 1 May 2001:

1. That Council notes that the option of drawing supplementary waterfiom the
’ Wellington Regional Council was earlier discounted on the grounds of cost.

2. That Council accepts the latest staff analysis for the Wellington Regional
Council data which shows that the costs for the option are prohibited but
agrees to wait for formal urgent responses from the Wellington Regional
Council on this issue.

3. That Council agrees that using the Wellington Regional Council as supplier of
its bulk water would represent a maj*or  shift in policy direction.

The Council went on to resolve:

1. That in the interests of a bulk water supply for the Kapiti Coast, that
Wellington Regional Council be formally asked to provide accurate castings

for the Kapiti Coast District Council to get access to the WelLington  Regional
Council bulk water system, the possible time within which this could be
achieved, and suggested means offinancing  such a project.

‘

2. That this report be treated as a matter of urgency.

I would therefore be grateful if you could provide me with accurate castings for the
Kapiti Coast District Council to become part of the Wellington Regional Council bulk
water system. .
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As noted, the Kapiti Coast District Council seeks this information ,
urgency given the upcoming resource consent hearing for the Otaki pipeline.

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Iain S McIntosh
MANAGER, OPERATIONAL SERVICES

Phone (04) 904 5811
Fax (04) 904 5830
E-mail iain.mcintosh@kcdc.govt.nz


